
May   31,   2020  

 

Dear   Tarvin   Family   Cousins:  

During   these   very   trying   times   both   healthwise   and   financially   we   pray   you   are   all   doing   well.   We   know  

how   challenging   things   can   be.    The   Executive   Committee   has   spoken   with   each   other   virtually   and   we  

have   come   to   the   sad   conclusion   that   the   Tarvin   Family   Reunion   this   year   must   be   canceled.   

We   have   many   concerns   about   holding   the   reunion   with   the   state   of   our   country’s   health   at   this   time.  

Many   of   us   are   of   the   target   age   and   do   not   want   to   travel,   as   well   as   incur   the   financial   burden   that   goes  

along   with   it.    We   realize   that   the   reunion   is   scheduled   more   than   three   months   from   now   but   our  

reunion   planner   cannot   get   a   firm   confirmation   from   any   venue   as   to   whether   they   will   be   open   or   what  

the   restrictions   might   be.    So,   as   sad   as   it   is   we   feel   canceling   the   2020   reunion   is   the   best   and   wisest  

thing   to   do.   

(We   will   cancel   our   hotel   room   block   at   the   Holiday   Inn   Cincinnati   Riverfront.   However,   if   you   have  

already   made   a   reservation   there,   you   should   call   to   cancel   your   own   room   reservation.)  

The   2021   reunion   will   be   held   in   the   Northern   KY/Cincinnati   area   that   we   had   planned   for   2020.   Then   the  

2022   spot   is   planned   for   Neosho/Joplin   MO   and   2023   will   be   in   Salt   Lake   City,   UT.   Please   mark   your  

calendars   and   watch   for   updates   in   the   spring   of   2021.  

Also   we   encourage   you   to   continue   to   follow   our   Facebook   page,   The   Tarvin   Family   Association  

(https://www.facebook.com/TarvinFamilyAssociation/)   and   the   Tarvin   Family   website   at  

http://www.tarvinfamily.org   

Please   remember   your   annual   dues   may   be   paid   and   line   books   and   CD’s   purchased   on   the   website.    If  

you   prefer   to   pay   by   check   you   can   mail   your   dues   and   book   requests   to   Marian   Tarvin,   TFA   Treasurer   at  

365   Shadow   Ridge   Dr,   Cold   Spring,   KY   41076-8906  

Again,   we   are   sad   to   cancel   the   reunion   as   we   always   have   such   a   wonderful   experience   and   love   seeing  

all   of   you.   We   pray   you   all   stay   safe   and   stay   healthy.    We   hope   you   plan   to   attend   the   2021   reunion   in  

KY/OH.   

If   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns   please   feel   free   to   contact   any   of   the   TFA   officers.    Our   contact  

information   is   listed   on   the   Tarvin   Family   website   as   well   as   in   the   newsletters.  

As   always,   love   and   best   wishes,  

Richard   E   Tarvin,   President  

  


